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October 10, 2023 EMAIL 
 
 
 
Ms. Maggie Dalton 
Development Services Manager 
Fort Bend County Engineering 
301 Jackson Street, Suite 401 
Richmond, Texas 77469 
 
Re: Post Road Street Dedication Section 1 – Lane Closure 
 LJA Job No. 0388-2008 
 
Dear Ms. Dalton, 
 
The construction of Post Road is nearing completion. The last step to complete the project will 
require the contractor to replace the pavement for the asphalt transitions into the newly 
constructed lanes adjacent to the Lakes of Savannah development. This construction will 
necessitate a full closure all lanes along the existing Post Road. The contractor has estimated a 
month of closure to complete these improvements. LJA is respectfully requesting a review and 
consideration of the attached road closure for the above-referenced project at the next 
Commissioners Court agenda. Enclosed, please find the traffic control plan, as well as TxDOT 
approvals for the signage, lane closures, and rerouting of traffic due to the specific closure 
proposed by this plan. 
 
Please contact me at 713.953.5215 if you have any comments or concerns. Thank you for your 
review and assistance with this request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Phillip Kane Mudd, PE 
Senior Project Manager 
 
PKM/pn 




